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	…
Here we are, well into the third month of our project. November was buzzing with activities at our school, because this is not the only project going on at the moment. There are several other important projects in progress. So, much needs to be done…
	
	MORE steps….
I guess that you can never really grasp and truly understand the personality of a student until you have a “chat” with him or her outside the box… I mean outside the classroom. The interviews for the selection of our project target group offered us this wonderful occasion: it was both surprising and pleasing to see that they were individuals with dreams, hopes, some of them had very clear goals and obvious ambition to achieve them. An important feedback was given to us by our senior students who confessed to us how useful the mini-company had been in their education and preparation for the future.
JUNIOR ACHIEVEMENT – UNKNOWN AND NOW REVEALED
With the help of our Economist teacher, Florina Tecsan, who has been collaborating with JA for some time, we were able to introduce our students to the ESL tool. They created accounts, took the survey and found very interesting information on it. As usual, we took pictures of them taking the ESL test and posted them on Twinspace
After all, learning is a process that never ends.. 
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	WITH THE ITALY            
MOBILITY ON THE                 A MEASURE
HORIZON….                           FOR PROFICIENCY…               

	We are like the bees when it comes to our project… or like the ants… whatever you prefer…. always thinking ahead. With the Italian mobility in mind, not really as far away as one might think – just around the corner after New Year’s Eve – we started preparing some of the materials. 
Mrs. Vasilica Dae, Head of the Economic Department, prepared the first material that we are going to present to our partners during the transnational meeting in Italy. Its topics are not an easy one. It deals with entrepreneurial laws and its aim is to provide a comparison with those of our partners. Is it easy to start a company in Romania, legally speaking? Is it easier in Italy? Or maybe in Norway? Or Belgium? We will get the answer when we return and extracts from this very interesting material written by our prestigious teacher will be published in our February Newsletter.
.
	We were challenged by our coordinator to come up with questions that could be included in a questionnaire meant to test the level of entrepreneurial literacy among our students. At first, it seemed like a piece of cake. But we realized that we had to ask those questions that would give a clear image of our students’ level at this initial stage and could be used as a measure of the progress attained by them at the end of the project. So… Brainstorming time. And finally, there it was! I think we did a pretty good job. The partners thought so too! 
	YELL
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